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Legislators, 

This bill is a direct assault on family farms. For the last 5 years Oregon’s minimum 

wage has gone up over 40%. We have already absorbed this added cost, without a 

viable way to pass these costs onto customers, given the commodity prices driven by 

the market. Now this bill proposes to add another level of labor expense. This is too 

much. Please oppose this bill.  


